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I strongly support pay parity for naturopaths. In a state that both celebrates natural 

medicine and also lacks enough MD/PA/DO primary care providers to support the 

populace with extreme wait times, naturopaths are essential. This will also help 

ensure better access to avoid care discrepancies created by lack of insurance 

coverage and out of pocket billing.  


